
Madison Police Department 
CORRESPONDENCE / MEMORANDUM 

 
 
           Date:  February 14, 2023 
 
To:  All Personnel 
 
From:  Shon F. Barnes, Chief of Police  
 
Re:  Promotion Announcement 
 
It is my pleasure to announce to the organization the following promotion, contingent on the approval of the Police and 
Fire Commission: 
 

Police Officer Erik Lee to Detective 
 
Police Officer Erik Lee attended Madison Area Technical College and obtained an Associate’s Degree in the Fire 
Protection program.  H started his career with the Madison Police Department on May 21, 2001.  He is currently 
assigned to our Traffic Enforcement and Safety Team. Officer Lee has served as a patrol officer, motorcycle traffic 
officer, a member of Honor Guard, a crash investigator and a training officer during his tenure with the MPD. .  
 
Please join me in congratulating Officer Lee on this well-deserved accomplishment!    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


